
 

 

 

To:  River Road School Board 

Date:  May 8, 2017   

 

 

River Road high school librarian received a $5,000 grant from the Amarillo Area Foundation for 

our book drive. She will use this to purchase additional books to give to our Rolling Hills and 

Willow Vista kids so that they can read over the summer. 

 

We appreciate the support from our community. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


